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Happy New Year 
The staff would like to wish everyone a Happy 
New Year and welcome all the children who have 
started The Nursery since Christmas. 
Staff would also like to remind parents that they are 
always available to discuss any concerns you may 
have about your children with you. 

Safety 
For the safety of your children could parents please 
close the nursery gates behind yourself. As al­
though we are not on the main road the traffic still 
gets quite bad 

Recycled Clothing 
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We also need to remind you not to open the nursery 
door to other parents no matter how well you know 
them. Please wait for a staff member to open it. 
Thank you. 

Development Files 

Parents who took their child's development file 
home at Christmas to look at could they please re­
turn them so the staff can keep them upto date, and 
if you did not get the chance to see your child's file 
then please ask your child's key worker to see it i f 
you so wish. Whilst you have the development file, 
it would be most appreciated if you could sign and 
maybe comment on any observations carried out on 
your child. Your views are always welcome 

4£L 

Please help us raise funds for the nursery by send­
ing any good quality second hand clothing or bed­
ding into nursery in the sacks provided by Friday 
1st February. 
By doing this you are not only helping the nursery 
but also helping The Fire Fighters Charity. 

Freddy Teddy 

Toddler room has a Teddy Bear called Freddy who 
goes home with each child in turn. Parents are 
asked to write and put photographs into his diary 
so that the children can share his good times with 
his friends, in order for us to do this we must have 
permission slips for the sharing of photos signed by 
the parent. If you have not already signed a slip 
please see a member of staff. 
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